From: Debbie

To: LRO
Subject: Testimony for HB 2051
Date: Sunday, March 05, 2017 4:06:21 PM

I am opposed to HB 2051 for the following reasons!
It is not fair for those who work longer hours or make more money to have
the amount of their kicker reduced and shared with others. That is an
outrage.
Refusing to deal with the unsustainable PERS issue and trying to reduce
our kicker checks so we would be willing to to give up our kicker is
another obvious ploy to get more money out of the tax payer.

We are fed up with the endless stream of taxes being suggested.
Please REJECT this bill. Vote NO!
Thank you for considering my comments,

Deborah Swenson

Tangent, OR
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